
 
 
 

 

We are now a Charity! 
At our Special General Meeting in December, a resolution was unanimously 
passed for the Shropshire Way Association to become a charitable trust. 
Seven Trustees have been elected and officers re-appointed to form the 
Management Committee.  This change will strengthen our hand with the two 
councils and with potential supporters and donors. The Forum will continue. 

 

Another Shropshire Way Festival! 
Following the success of last year’s festival of walks, there’s to be another. 
We shall be inviting Shropshire’s walking groups to include a Shropshire Way 
walk in their programme during the week of 19th – 25th September. 

 

A Shropshire Way Sculpture  
This is the striking idea for a sculpture 
to mark the start and end of the two 
loops of the Shropshire Way on the 
Kingsland Bridge in Shrewsbury. We 
have some promises of funding but we 
are looking for more to complete the 
project. 

 
The Official Guide 
This excellent Cicerone guide by John Gillham is now on sale 
and proving very popular. Please place your order through our 
website to support the ongoing maintenance of the Way or 
obtain a copy from a committee member for a special 
discount. 
 

https://shropshireway.org.uk/ 
 
 

 
For more information on any items contact audreymenhinick@yahoo.co.uk  
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